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 Growing in Faith Together!

Saint Agnes Catholic Community 

Office of Faith Formation

513 Main Street, Dalton, MA   01226  

Dear Saint Agnes Families,


Thank you for your commitment to your child’s faith formation this year.  We were happy to share in this important journey with you.  We recognize that you are the primary educator of your child in their Catholic faith.  Please continue to encourage, teach, pray and attend Mass regularly to help them better understand the wonderful gifts from our Lord. The benefits of a strong faith-based religious experience has lifelong benefits that are eternal!  May God bless you and your family for partnering with us in their religious education.

Looking forward to next year’s Faith Formation program, we are making some significant changes.  There will not be an online home study option as our online home study subscription is ending.   We will look at family situations individually before we approve any home study option.  Any approved home study will involve doing assigned chapters every week and returning completed lessons monthly to the Faith Formation Office.  

We are also asking that all students attend 10 a.m. Mass each week prior to class and sit together in reserved seats.  After Mass we will go to class until 11:45. When students don’t go to Mass regularly, their lessons are confusing.   Our dedicated volunteer teachers can’t move forward to cover chapters properly when they have to review the same concepts again and again.  We strongly urge everyone in grades K-8 to practice their faith through weekly attendance at Mass followed by classes on Sunday mornings.   

We look forward to seeing everyone at Mass in the coming months and throughout the summer as well.  Father Chris is looking for kids to sign up as altar servers.  Check with him before or after Mass for more information.   Reminder, please return your registration forms for next year if you have not already done so.  Have a wonderful and blessed Easter as we celebrate the resurrection that changed the world for eternity!










Sincerely,










Lisa Stankiewicz, 










Director of Faith Formation
413-684-1803 
churchlady35@gmail.com 
website www.saintagnescc.com 

